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Comments: Recreational use should be drastically curtailed, below current numbers, to avoid further resource
degradation.

Motorized camping, including boat launching, below the high water mark should be prohibited. Rafts can be
carried down to the river. Drift-boat users should go somewhere else if they can't carry their boats. If access
isn't blocked off people will drive onto the gravel bars and camp. They've been doing this for several years now
on the northeast side of Blankenship bridge, as well as the Paola and Cascadilla accesses. In light of the current
lack of enforcement eliminating access is the only way to stop this.

Walk-in camping below the high water mark should also be prohibited unless there are adequate sanitation
facilities nearby.



